






NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 190 
 

[Abstract:] Referring to the loss of recoinage of $100 standard silver dollars… 
 
S.P. 
In your reply, please quote above initials. 
 
Treasury Department, 
Office of the Treasurer, 
Washington, D.C., 
September 10, 1895 
 
To the Superintendent of the Mint U.S., 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to my letter of the 5th instant in which it was stated that as you cannot report 
the loss on recoinage of the $1,100 standard silver dollars, found in the shipment from New York 
of uncurrent fractional silver coin (transfer order No. 27849) the matter may be dropped, I now 
have to inform you that it is imperative that the loss on the standard dollars should be reported 
separately, the Secretary’s office having declined to reimburse me for the loss from the 
appropriation “Recoinage of uncurrent silver coin, 1896” on your report, enclosed herewith, and 
therefore request that you will furnish this office, at your earliest convenience, with a statement 
showing (an arbitrary) loss on the recoinage of the silver dollars and also a statement of the loss 
on the fractional silver coin. 
 
 Congress will be asked to appropriate for any loss on the dollars that may appear in the 
balance of the Recoinage account, and you can continue reporting the bullion as “Silver bullion 
approximated for recoinage” in your daily statement of the bullion fund account. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 D.N. Morgan 
 Treasurer U.S. 
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